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3 October 2019 

Dear Parents, 

As you may be aware, this term in Year 6 we are studying the Ancient Greeks. As part of our cross-curricular 
learning, we have found an exciting opportunity to extend your child’s learning at the Ashmolean Museum 
in Oxford on the 15 October 2019. 

We will be taking part in a fabulous workshop about ‘Life in Ancient Greece’, where we will be 
understanding more about life of an ancient Greek and how the classical world still impacts on us today, 
the different kinds of materials used by craftsmen and beginning to understand how archaeological 
evidence can be used to learn about the past. We will also be looking for similarities and differences 
between life in Ancient Greece and today as well as understanding that objects can give us information 
about how people lived and worked. 
 
We have arranged for a lunch area within the educational area of the museum and as such children will 
need a packed lunch and water bottle. Following the workshop, children will have the opportunity to briefly 
explore the museum’s art and contents, extending their learning further. 

In order to help with the cost of this fabulous learning opportunity, we would kindly ask for a donation of 
£18.00 towards the cost of the workshop and transport to and from the museum. 

The coach will leave promptly at 9.00 am so we would request that all children are in class by 8.45 am for 
registration. We are aiming, traffic permitting, to return back to Hughenden Primary for the end of the 
school day. 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please can you complete the attached parental consent form and 
return it to us with your voluntary donation by Friday 11 October at the latest. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Meatyard 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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